
TY LETTERS 

Dear S&S 

The April- May 2002 S&S carried an excellent article by my colleague 
Gill Westland on her personal reflections on the developments in 
Body Psychotherapy. In the following edition, a letter from Nick Duffell 
expressed disappointment at 'the exclusion of sexuality from the 
accounts of Body Psychotherapy.' 

Nick and others interested in this area may like to know that my 
recently published collection of articles by Body psychotherapists -
Body Psychotherapy (ed. Tree Staunton) Routledge 2002 - contains 
a chapter by myself on Sexuality and Body Psychotherapy. 

Best wishes 
Tree Staunton 

S&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS&SS 

The picture on our front 
cover is published with 
permission from 
.JOGEORGE. 
View Jo's current 
artwork at one of her 
exhibitions or on her 
website: 
www.jogeorgeart. co. uk 
You can contact Jo on 
info@jogeorgeart. co. uk 
or tel: 020 8374 7318 

IMAGES FOR 5&5 
We are replenishing our library of 

images for publication in S&S. 

If you have images and photos you 
think might be suitable, please 

send them in, or, even better, email 
them as attachments in jpeg 

format. Please make sure they are 
not the originals, as they may not 

be returned. 

If you know of any artists who 
might like their work featured, and 

whose work is in sympathy with 
this publication, please contact me: 

Alexandra Chalfont 
achalfont@lineone. net 
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